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ANOTHER GLC DIE? 

 
Roy Everett has shown us an example of GLC (now provisionally  
numbered G310a) which is significantly different from the  
usual very common G310.   The latter must be amongst the most  
common perfin, but the former could be much less well known. 
The common setting may come in two varieties, large and small  
hole.  It is not usual to separate otherwise identical  
patterns of different hole size, but in this case there appears  
to be a date difference as well with the small hole variation,  
appearing on Sterling issues and also the large on Decimal  
issues.   These are shown above as II and III.   The new die  
(which has not yet been identified with the Greater London  
Council) is shown above as I and it will be seen that it is  
quite different in that the 'G' is much closer to the 'L'.  
The width Measurements are 12½ and 15 mm. 
Can anyone throw any light on these GLC dies - look at your  
holdings again for the type I and report postmarks/identities  
to the Editor. 
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"Cook" Perfins: 
Some problems with the illustrations in the last issue of the  
Bulletin caused the holes to appear much larger than life - 
sorry.   Also the illustration No. 20 was not identified, but  
it was on a French stamp. 

----------------------------------------------------------- 
 
CATALOGUE OF IRISH PERFINS; 
The Publications Officer informs us that too few orders were  
received to allow a bulk purchase.  Members wishing to buy this  
catalogue should write directly to the compiler. 




